| Lﬁ"?""#' ) Page | of 1

tt Coles

From: Blackwell, Craig - Environment & Economy, Land Use [Craig.Blackwell@Oxfordshire.gov.uk]
Sent: 29 November 2004 16:46

Ta: Brelt Coles

Cc: Jeremy Sacha (jeremy.sacha@cherwell-dc.gov.uk)

Subject: college fields, banbury

Dear Sir or Madam

Please find attached a broad description of the landscape types, local character areas and strategic guidelines generally
associated for your area of search. They are taken from the Oxfordshire Wildlife and Landscape Study (OWLS). They do not
provide a detailed overview of your specific area and it will be necessary for you to undertake a more detailed assessment of
the landscape features to determine their exact status and condition within the broad landscape types.

According to my records there are no designated wildlife sites or habitats within the area but it will be necessary for you to
contact the Thames Valley Environmental Records Centre (Gavin Bird (Gavin.Bird@Oxfordshire.gov.uk) for more detailed
information particularly in relation to protected species.

if . need any more detail please get in touch.
The cost for providing this information is £30 and | will ask a colleague to invoice you accordingly.

Craig Blackwell

The information in this e-mail, together with any attachments, is confidential. If you have received this message in error you
must not print off, copy, use or disclose the contents. The information may be covered by legal and/or professional privilege.
Please delete from your system and inform the sender of the error. As an e-mail can be an informal method of communication,
the views expressed may be personal to the sender and should not be taken as necessarily representing the views of the
Oxfordshire County Council. As e-mails are transmitted over a public network the Oxfordshire County Council cannot accept
any responsibility for the accuracy or completeness of this message. It is your responsibility to carry out all necessary virus
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